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Nagam, December 26, 2023 — Government Polytechnic College (GPC) Budgam proudly 

announced the official release of its latest newsletter, "Poly Budgam Brilliance," on December 26, 

2023. The release ceremony was graced by the esteemed presence of Mr. Saheel Allaqband, IEDS 

Asst Director Branch-MSME DFO Srinagar, Government of India, who served as the Guest of 

Honor. 

Dr. Shafaquat Ara, Principal of GPC Budgam, expressed her delight at the release, stating, "I am 

delighted to announce the release of our latest newsletter, 'Poly Budgam Brilliance.' This 

publication is a testament to the collective efforts and achievements of our students and staff. It 

reflects the spirit of excellence and dedication that defines our institution. I encourage everyone to 

take a moment to explore the diverse talents and accomplishments showcased within these pages. 

Let this newsletter be a source of inspiration and pride for our entire Poly Budgam family." 

Mr. Saheel Allaqband, the Guest of Honor, shared his sentiments, stating, "It is an honor to be part 

of the release of 'Poly Budgam Brilliance.' This newsletter is a celebration of the remarkable 

achievements and talents nurtured within these walls. My heartfelt congratulations to the students 

and staff for their dedication. May this publication serve as a testament to the ongoing 

commitment to excellence at Poly Budgam. Here's to a future filled with continued success and 

brilliance." 

Er Umar, meber of the editorial board, on behalf of the entire newsletter team extend gratitude to 

Mr. Saheel Allaqband for gracing the momentous occasion of the release of "Poly Budgam 

Brilliance."  Umer said, “Your presence added immense value and inspiration to the event, I 

would also like to express our heartfelt appreciation to the dedicated editorial group whose 

tireless efforts made this newsletter a reality. In particular, I want to highlight the remarkable 

initiative taken by Er Suehail, whose leadership and commitment played a pivotal role in bringing 

this project to fruition. Once again, thank you for being a part of this celebration and for your 

continuous support.” 

Er Suehail, delivering the vote of thanks, expressed deep appreciation, saying, "On behalf of Poly 

Budgam, I extend sincere gratitude for gracing the release of 'Poly Budgam Brilliance' as our Guest 

of Honor. Your presence added immense value to the occasion. Your insightful words and 

support inspire us to strive for greater heights. We are truly honored to have had you with us on 

this momentous day. Thank you for being an integral part of our celebration." 

The release of "Poly Budgam Brilliance" marks a significant milestone for Government Polytechnic 

College Budgam, showcasing the institution's commitment to academic and creative excellence. 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 


